
 

 

University Grants Commission 

Notice 

 

 

 

The University Grants Commission (UGC) has decided to call for applications online from 

1
st
 October 2024 to 8

th
 October 2024 from the applicants who have qualified to apply for 

university admission for the academic year 2023/2024 based on the re-scrutinized results of 

the G.C.E. (Advanced Level) Examination 2023 (2024) released on 4
th

 September 2024 and 

the results released after being withheld by the Department of Examinations. 

Further details on submitting applications are mentioned in the previously published 

newspaper advertisement on calling for applications for university admission for the 

academic year 2023/2024 published on the official website of the UGC (www.ugc.ac.lk). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chairman 

University Grants Commission 

01.10.2024 

Important 

 

Please note that the two-week period previously given for applicants of the academic year 

2023/2024 for changing the order of preference for courses of study is not applicable for 

this occasion. 

Furthermore, it is to be noted that the opportunity given as mentioned above for applying 

for university admission for the academic year 2023/2024 is not applicable for applying 

the courses of study with aptitude/ practical tests which have already been concluded by 

the relevant Universities/ Campus/ Higher Educational Institute.  

Calling for applications for the academic year 2023/2024 from the applicants who 

have qualified to apply for university admission based on the re-scrutinized results 

and the release of withheld results of the G.C.E. (Advanced Level) Examination 2023 

(2024) 


